
Municipal Development Fund of Georgia 

Asian Development Bank (ADB) 

Loan Number: 2655 / Georgia / Sustainable Urban Transport Investment Program (Tranche 1) 

Request for Expression of Interest for the Position of National Procurement Specialist 

Ref. No: SUTIP1-IC-19-2017 

The Project is funded by the Government of Georgia (GoG) and the Asian Development Bank (ADB). The 

Municipal Development Fund of Georgia (MDF) is the project executing agency.  

Georgia has received a loan from the Asian Development Bank (ADB) towards the cost of MFF - Sustainable 

Urban and Transport Investment Program, which is financed through separate tranches. Part of this loan, under 

Tranche 1, will be used to hire National Procurement Specialist. The MDF intends engaging individual consultant 

in accordance with ADB’s Guidelines on the Use of Consultants by Asian Development Bank and Its Borrowers 

(2013) for the review and finalization of all procurement related documentation (civil works, goods and consulting 

services) prepared within Sustainable Urban Transport Investment Program (All tranches) implemented by 

Municipal Development Fund of Georgia (EA), in accordance with ADB’s Guidelines and procedures. Details are 

given in the Terms of Reference on the below indicated link. 

The Duration of the assignment will be 15 months on the Continuous Basis. 

Interested persons shall express their interest and upload CV through ADB’s Consultant Management System 

web-page, at the link below no later than 17:00 p.m. of 7 June, 2017:  

https://uxdmz06.adb.org/OA_HTML/OA.jsp?OAFunc=XXCRS_CSRN_HOME_PAGE 

https://uxdmz06.adb.org/OA_HTML/OA.jsp?OAFunc=XXCRS_CSRN_HOME_PAGE

